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If your enquiry is related to the policy content of the consultation you can contact:

Natalie Patel on: Telephone 020 7340 7475
email natalie.patel@education.gsi.gov.uk
 or

Ian McVicar on: Telephone 020 7340 7980 
e-mail: ian.mcvicar@education.gsi.gov.uk


	
	Contact Details

	
	If your enquiry is related to the DfE e-consultation website or the consultation process in general, you can contact the Consultation Unit by e-mail: consultation.unit@education.gsi.gov.uk or by telephone: 0370 000 2288.

	1
	Background and Context

	
	Since last spring and the launch of our first consultation on school funding reform
, we have explored in detail how to create a funding system that is fair, logical and distributes extra funding towards pupils who need it the most.

Funding schools in the way that we do now makes our objective to raise the aspirations and attainment of all pupils difficult to achieve; we are clear that something must be done to tackle this. We want to enable good schools to expand more easily so that more pupils can benefit, we want funding to follow pupils and for pupils with additional needs to attract additional funding, and we want schools to understand how their budgets have been calculated.

In our follow up consultation in July 2011
, we proposed a model involving a national funding formula for the distribution of funds to local authorities (either pupil or school-based) and then each local authority and Schools Forum agreeing a formula to distribute funding locally. This model would be clear and transparent, support the needs of pupils and enable schools to make informed decisions about their provision.

Support for reform was widespread but feedback also suggested this model would need refinement and careful implementation. This document explains how we plan to proceed until the end of the current Spending Review period and invites views on areas where there are different options.

Questions are clearly indicated throughout the text and we encourage you to respond to these via our e-consultation website.
www.education.gov.uk/consultations/
The closing date for responses is Monday 21 May 2012. Given the limited range and nature of questions posed the timeframe is shorter than normal for responses, this will enable an earlier announcement in the summer.

Operational guidance for local authorities on these reforms is available on our website.
www.education.gov.uk/schools/adminandfinance/financialmanagement/

schoolsrevenuefunding
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	How to Respond

	2.1
	Consultation responses can be completed online at www.education.gov.uk/consultations 

by emailing schoolfunding.consultation@education.gsi.gov.uk or by downloading a response form which should be completed and sent to:

Ian McVicar
Funding Policy and Efficiency Team
Department for Education
3rd Floor, Sanctuary Buildings 
Great Smith Street
London SW1P 3BT
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	Additional Copies

	3.1
	Additional copies are available electronically and can be downloaded from the Department for Education e-consultation website at: 
www.education.gov.uk/consultations 
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	Plans for making results public

	4.1
	The results of the consultation and the Department's response will be published on the Department for Education website in June 2012.
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� A consultation on school funding reform: Proposals for a fairer system. Department for Education, July 2011





